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Enfield Local Plan Consultation.

| would like to express my very strong objections to the proposed building of High rise blocks within
Enfield.

| moved to Enfield 54 years ago to what was the most pleasant market town and am heartbroken at
seeing this soul less Council approving of it becoming an unhappy concrete jungle!!!

The Council should be listening to the findings of those who have done extensive research on the
effect High rise buildings have both on an environmental impact and the detrimental effect on
children having to grow up in such an environment.

I would suggest the Council act responsibly and consider the fact that high rise building do not
produce high quality homes and neighbourhoods whereas medium rise buildings, with provisions for
communal gardens and play areas, where children can be supervised and kept safe, would make for
much more desirable and happy homes and communities.

| give a total thumbs down to the present proposals.

Go back to the drawing board, PLEASE.



